
 Sunday, June 9, 2024  Family Matters  Prayer  This Week  

MONDAY                                                   June 10 

9:30 am                     Men’s & Women’s Prayer 

7:00 pm                                        PB&J (1) Group 
 

TUESDAY                                                   June 11 

 

WEDNESDAY                                             June 12 

9:30 am                                                 Keenagers 

7:00 pm   Filipinos & Friends Men’s Basketball 
 

THURSDAY                                                June 13 

9:00 am                                        PB&J (2) Group 

10:00 am                               Building VBS Group 

12:30 pm         Ladies Drop-In Pickleball Group 

3:00 pm                              Prayer for Our World 
 

FRIDAY                                                       June 14 

5:00 pm                                           Grace’s Table  

SATURDAY                                                June 15 

 

 

SUNDAY                                                     June 16 

9:15 & 11:15 am                              Worship Service 

9:15 & 11:15 am                              SGAC Kids 

7:00 pm                                 Men’s Pickleball Group 

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 
 
Our Christian Workers - Ray &  
Cindy Perry work with the C&MA in 
Mexico. Ray’s parents attend SGAC. 
 
Our Pastoral Team - Debbie Funk, 
Director of Children’s Ministries. 
Debbie is married to Rod & they 
have 2 children.  
 
Our Elders Team - Paul Friesen. 
Paul is married to Kim & they have 
3 children.  
 
Our Support Team - Julianna  
Merritt, Children’s Ministry  
Assistant. Julianna is married to 
Mike & they have 3 children.  
 
We want to pray with you. If you 
have prayer or praise requests  
contact us at prayer@sgac.net or 
fill out a Connection Card & place it 
in the offering plate. 

MEMBERS - An email was sent out 
last week that requires a response 
by June 24. Please check your email 
or call the church office if you 
would like a paper copy. 
 
CONDOLENCES to Charlotte  
Willcock and her family in the  
recent passing of her father. 
 
FRIDAY OFFICE HOURS - Note that 
our June Friday office hours are 
9:00 am to 12:00 noon. 

250 Century Road / 780-962-4700 / sgac.net 

  HOW CAN I SUPPORT THE MINISTRIES OF SGAC? 
        

         Cash or Cheque                                                                       

         Interac at the Welcome Center                                         

         Preauthorized Payments from your Bank Account 

         

             E-transfer Using give@sgac.net   

       Online Donations through the  

         Website (sgac.net). 

 

                Please remember to include your full name, email  

         address & envelope # on your e-transfers, online & offering envelopes. 

 Giving 

FIND OUT MORE about what’s going on 

at SGAC  

Website - sgac.net            

 

@Spruce Grove Alliance Church 

 

The Loop scan the QR code to 

subscribe to receive Pastor  

Brent’s weekly e-newsletter.  

General Fund:   

YTD General Fund Revenue (July - May 31, 2024) $1,413,243 

YTD Budget Required: (July - May 31, 2024) $1,468,213 

YTD Budget Shortfall -$54,970 

Mortgage Update:   

YTD Principal Payments $226,009 

YTD Mortgage Balance $1,423,991 

Interest Rate: 7.70% 

mailto:give@sgac.net


C h u r c h  L i f e  U p d at e s  State of the Church Address 

ARE YOU NEW TO SGAC? We want to help you get  
connected. Fill out a Connection Card found in the  
chair pocket in front of you and stop by the Welcome 
Desk so we can meet you & give you a small gift to  
say thanks for joining us. We hope SGAC will soon  
start to feel like home! 
 
CHILDREN’S CHECK IN - Programming is available  
today for nursery to grade 6. Nursery & 2 year olds 
check in at the nursery. 3 year olds to grade 6 check  
in at the Community Life Centre. There is a Mother’s 
Room in the back of the sanctuary for those with  
little ones - enter through the foyer. 
 
STATE OF THE CHURCH ADDRESS - If you would like a 
paper copy of the document Pastor Brent referenced 
today, you can pick one up at the Welcome Desk. 
 
SERVE THIS SUMMER - Can you help us out this  
summer so we can give some of our regular  
Sunday volunteers a break? Scan the QR 
code or go to the Events Registration page  
on our website and sign-up to help in SGAC Kids or on 
our First Connect Team (ushers, greeters, welcome 
desk). Choose a Sunday that works for you & take the 
opportunity to connect with those who call SGAC  
home as well as the many guests that stop in over the 
summer. 
 
GRACE’S TABLE PICNIC PARTY! - We all go 
through tough times. If a warm & nutritious 
meal would be helpful for you or someone 
you know, register on our website, scan the  
the QR code, or call the office by noon on Monday,  
June 10. The picnic will take place on Friday, June 14 
from 5:00 pm to 6:30 pm at SGAC. 
 
YOUTH & YOUNG ADULTS have finished their regular 
weekly programming for this ministry year. Watch  
their social media pages for any summer events that 
might be scheduled. 
 
 
 

KEENAGERS 55+ COFFEE & CONNECT SUMMER  
SESSION – Plan to drop-in for a time of connection  
with other seniors starting June 12 at 9:30 am. Bring 
your own coffee and if you like to play games, bring  
one along that you enjoy. For more information  
contact Pastor Steve.  
 
GRADE 5/6 COMMUNITY NIGHT - June 21 from  
6:00 pm to 8:30 pm. Join us for our last community night
- a movie with popcorn! Bring a water bottle & a friend. 
Watch the SGAC Kids Facebook & Instagram for more 
info. 
 
SINGIN’ THE GOSPEL - June 23 at 6:00 pm come hear 
special guests Daryl & Jessica Amundrud with guitarist 
Travis Howard. A free-will offering will be taken. 
 
SUNDAY SUMMER SERVICES @ SGAC – This summer  
we will continue with two services at 9:15 & 11:15.  
Note that there will NOT be children’s programming 
June 30, July 7 & July 14 to give our volunteers a  
break and allow for some deep cleaning. SGAC Kids  
will resume on July 21 at the 11:15 service ONLY. 
 
VBS REGISTRATION - Join us as we embark on 
“The Great Jungle Journey” from August 6 to 9. 
Register your 4 year olds to kids going into 
grade 7 today using the QR code or pickup a 
registration form at the Welcome Desk. Early bird cost is 
$40/child or $110/family of 3 or more in the same 
household and ends July 10.  
 
VBS VOLUNTEER REGISTRATION - Scan the QR 
code or visit our website to register to  
volunteer at VBS this summer (August 6-9).  
We are in need of 6 ADULT Preschool Crew 
Leaders, 23 ADULT Elementary Crew Leaders & 16 Adult 
or Youth Assistants. Nursery care is available for  
volunteers with children 3 & under. Contact Debbie for 
more information or visit our website. 
 
 
 
 
 

Today we look back at highlights from the past ministry year and look forward to what 

God has next for SGAC. Let’s be inspired to continue to be on mission with Jesus. 

 

 

Join us at the cross for prayer after each service. 

 

Sermon Notes 


